

1515 Stelton Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 572-2289, ext. 2513 Fax 732 777-1361

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools

June 11, 2021

Dear Piscataway Families:

Next week marks the last week in the 2020-2021 school year. We have lots to celebrate this week, most importantly the Class of 2021, who graduate on Wednesday and Thursday. I'm sure you all join me in congratulating this class on persevering through a difficult year while still working hard to mentor younger students, give back to their school and community, and find creative ways to share friendship and have fun during a pandemic.

Some bad weather this past week caused us to reschedule some events and bring other events indoors. Please continue to check all information coming home from your building principals so you are up to date on everything scheduled for your child.

Early Dismissals

Please remember we have early dismissal days on both Monday, June 14 and Thursday, June 17, the last day of the school year.

Summer Meal Distribution

Thanks to a waiver from the US Department of Agriculture, we will continue our Meal Distribution Program throughout the summer on an adjusted schedule. Our current program ends on Thursday, June 17. On that day, we will provide additional meals to cover the days leading up to our summer schedule, which begins weekly on Wednesday, June 23.

Beginning Wednesday, June 23 from 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM, and continuing through the end of August, we will provide once-a-week Meal Distribution that includes breakfast, lunch, and snack for seven days at the following locations:

- Arbor Intermediate School, 1717 Lester Place (pick-up in the side parking lot)
- Schor Middle School, 243 North Randolphville Road
- Conackamack Middle School, 5205 Witherspoon Street
- Administration Building, 1515 Stelton Road

I hope all of our families enjoy our end-of-year celebrations and that the weather cooperates!

Very sincerely,



Dr. Frank Ranelli